
From: Tyler Knobeck <tylerknobs@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2022 11:51 AM 
To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR; Brian Bailey 
Subject: Northwoods Laundry PCM & MMP PRG (02-44-000517) 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 

Hi Carrie, 
 
We plan to move forward with installation of the vapor mitigation system, which will include a vapor 
barrier beneath our slab, along with installation of vapor pin inserts during construction which will allow 
for future sub-slab vapor sampling once the building is completed.  The activation of this system 
would be contingent upon sub-slab vapor sampling results completed upon construction completion. 
 
Thank you again for the quick turnaround! 
 
Tyler 


